
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
July 4, 2006 

RE:   Seiko Epson Corporation  

FCC ID:  BKMWN6501C 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) There appears to be some confusion as to the frequencies desired on Form 731. Please 
review your Application form and correct ant exhibits as necessary. 

2.) Is simultaneous transmission possible in both the 802.11b/g and 802.11a bands? If so, then 
the MPE exhibit should consider the effects of simultaneous transmission. 

3.) There appears to be conflicting information as to if this device will be able to transmit outside 
the permitted frequency bands within North America. Please clarify. 

4.) The label is wrong. We need labeling that is applied to this specific product. The label provided 
claims “Contains Inside”. This is appropriate for the devices which receive a separately 
approved module – not the module itself. 

5.) There is also conflicting information about the modular approval letter. The Manual clearly 
states that this device will be used in conjunction with Epsom EMP series projectors. Please 
review. Choose if you want an LMA or full Modular approval. 

6.) Please review your Test Report. The band edge emissions test does not appear to conform to 
the FCC guidance procedures for measurement of DSSS devices. Please review. 

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


